RUTHERFORD COUNTY

AIRPORT AUTHORITY

110 Marchman Field Drive, Rutherfordton, NC 28139 (828) 287-0800

March 20, 2018
Attn: Hangar Lessee

Please be advised that the Rutherford County Building Inspections Department and the Rutherford
Airport Authority shall conduct joint hangar inspections beginning in May, 2018. A Rutherford County
Building Inspector will inspect each hangar for the purpose of determining compliance with the
applicable code provisions of the North Carolina Fire Code. The Airport Manager or his designee will
inspect each hangar for the purpose of determining compliance with the use and maintenance
provisions of the applicable Lease Agreement with the Rutherford Airport Authority. These inspections
are conducted every three years.

Please contact Randy Patterson, at 828-287-0800, on or before April 15, 2018, to schedule a time for
inspection of your hangar. If you are unable to be present personally during the inspection, you may
designate a third party to be present on your behalf. If you would like to designate a third party to be
present on your behalf, you must provide that person’s name and contact information to the Airport
Manager in writing.

Please note that there is a $50.00 fee charged by the Rutherford County Building Inspections
Department for its inspection.

If you have questions or concerns regarding the Rutherford Airport Authority inspection, please contact
Randy Patterson at 828-287-0800. If you have questions or concerns regarding the Rutherford County
Building Inspections Department inspection, please contact Shane Dotson at 828-287-6036.
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